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September 6, 2023
Columbia College Chicago Community:

Please see the University Center Resident Notice below.

UNIVERSITY
@1 cENTER

Dear Resident:

There was police presence at our community today in response to bullet
damage at the property, including two broken windows. We share your
concern and are fully cooperating with local authorities, who do not believe
any residents or guests of residents were targeted in the incident. The shots
did not originate from the community and were not directed at anybody or
anything at our community.

However, our knowledge of the details is limited. Any information regarding
the incident should contact UC Security at 312.924.8911 or Chicago Police
Department Detectives at 312-744-8263.

In the meantime, we have increased our patrols, asked the police to have a
greater presence at our community and are discussing additional possible
measures that can be taken.

Thank you,

-Your UC Team

If You See Something, Say Something.
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